
 
 
 
WINTER NEWSLETTER 
 
Watch your snail mail this week for the Little St. Germain Lake District winter newsletter.  It was 
mailed today. 
  
The newsletter can also be accessed from the district website at http://www.littlesaint.org/. 
  
The edition includes:   
 
            - WATER CLARITY IMPROVEMENT UPDATE 

- LAKE DISTRICT STAKEHOLDER SURVEY RESULTS 
- 2008 TAX LEVY / 2009 OPERATING BUDGET EXPLANATION 
- EXOTIC WEED CONTROL UPDATE 
- WALLEYE STOCKING UPDATE 
- WEBSITE CONTENTS 

  
  
Your feedback and/or suggestions for newsletter or website content are always appreciated. 
  
  
Ted Ritter 
Chairman, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake District  
(715) 479-5010 
tritter3@verizon.net 
 


